
From: M Tapia-Ruano
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 11:39 AM
To: Roman, Gerardo
Cc: gustavollorente@gmail.com
Subject: CE308349

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe.

Good morning Mr. Roman
I will be taking care of the referenced violation 
for Mr. & Mrs. Llorente
at 151 EDGEWATER DRIVE
I expect to be filing for BOA review next week
Thank you,
Manuel Tapia-Ruano R.A.
786-457-6115
mtrarq@gmail.com


